
 
 

 

Caregiver of the Year 

 

The Department of Health and Senior Services (DHSS) honors and celebrates 
exceptional unpaid caregivers. Information can be found on the DHSS caregiver 
webpage.  
 

Nominations for 2023 Caregivers are now being accepted. The only criteria for 
nomination is that the individual must be an unpaid caregiver.  The nominee can be 
someone caring for a child, spouse, parent, an extended family member, or even a 
friend or neighbor. 

 

Click for a flyer and nomination form. 
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https://health.mo.gov/seniors/caregiver.php
https://health.mo.gov/seniors/caregiver.php
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/caregiver-year-flyer-and-form

